
To whom it may concern:  

  

 The Bridgeview Park District is accepting Request for Proposals (RFP) from independent 
certified public accounting firms to provide auditing services for fiscal year ending January 1, 
2019 through December 31, 2019. This one year contract will have the option to renew for an 
additional year.  

ALL proposals must be submitted to the Bridgeview Park District no later than February 
28th 2019.   

 

    Bridgeview Park District 

    8100 S. Beloit Ave  

    Bridgeview IL 60455  

 

Proposals are to be in a sealed envelope, clearly marked: Auditing Services RFP on the 
outside of the envelope.  

The Bridgeview Park District Board reserves the right to accept or to reject any and all 
proposals, in whole or in part, to waive any irregularities there in and to award the contract to 
other than the lowest proposer.   


